
 
Web Site Report 2018 

Due to work and health issues I have not been able to put in the time required to maintain the 
web site on a regular basis over the last 12 months. We had hoped that Esteban would step 
up to fill in the gaps but study commitments prevented him from taking on the role. 

Thanks need to go to Ruedi Moser for coming forward to help post event information as well 
as updating a number of the other pages. 

It would be great if someone can be found to assist with the day to day loading of information 
on the site. Someone young with fresh ideas would be ideal. 

 

I have spoken to or web designer and he can imbed a calendar into the site as suggested by 
Tom and Christina.  FI needs to set up a google (or similar) calendar so that we have the 
logins and then provide the details to the web designer so he can link it in. It is suggested 
that the calendar be set up as a new page on the web site. 

 

The web site is only as good as the information supplied by the NCA’s to post. We still need 
more information on upcoming events, boats for sale and news reports to add to the site 
regularly.  

 

We also need to work on the relationship between other social media and the web site. FI 
needs a larger presence on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter etc. 

 

Finally, I am happy to manage the back end of the web site for the foreseeable future and 
work with the new web person and publicity officer as required. 

 

Enjoy the worlds and fair sailing,  

 

July 2018      Ben Schulz 

 

  


